
To Whom It May Concern:

From Chicago Film & Media Institute, Inc. is honored to provide fiscal sponsorship for the TV

Series Unfortunately the best of both worlds (Season One). We carefully select different types of

media content we sponsor, and believe that this project will make a positive contribution to

society and to the field of filmmaking.

Since our inception in 2021 under the 501(c )(3) InternalRevenue Code of 1954. We are also

classified as a public charity under section 509(a)(2) As such, any monetary donations to our

Fiscal Sponsorship Program qualify as charitable contributions under the U.S. Tax Code.

Our IRS number is 872704445 and, as a donor, you may use this number on your taxes with the

donated amount for a tax deduction.

From the Chicago Film & Media Institute, Inc. will administer any funds received in support of

this project. As Fiscal sponsor for this TV Series, we will closely monitor its progress. We will

provide advice and feedback on fundraising initiatives, trailers, rough cuts, festival submissions,

distribution, and outreach strategies.

You can make a donation using the donation button below or email us at contact@chifmi.org for
our mailing address.

We are proud to endorse this project and encourage you to support it.

Best Regards,

A’aisha Fowler

President

Chicago Film & Media Institute, Inc.


